


If you have any questions in the meantime, please contact the LSCA Program Office at (02) 9228
5260 or via email at LSCA@premiersdepartment.nsw.gov.au. We are here to support you
through this process.
 
Thank you for your participation in the LSCA Program and your commitment to enhancing
communities across NSW. We look forward to working with you and witnessing the positive
impacts in your community.
 
Kind regards
 
Alison Morgan
Executive Director, Local Small Commitments Allocation Program
Community Engagement Group
NSW Premier’s Department
 

 
 




